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Head Teacher: Sarah Edwards
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12th September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,
I am writing to inform you that as you may expect school will be closed on Monday September 19th.
This is order to follow the bank holiday guidance provided to schools following the death of Queen Elizabeth II.
“Schools and further education settings are not expected to remain open on the bank holiday. It should be treated as any normal bank holiday.”
School will reopen at the usual start time of 09.05 on Tuesday 20th September.
Kind regards
Sarah
Sarah Edwards
Head teacher
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